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Invitation to respond to a certified reinsurer application. 

January 30, 2025 

OLYMPIA, WA – The Insurance Commissioner requests comments from all interested and affected parties 
on the renewal Certified Reinsurer Passport Application filed on January 29, 2025 by Endurance Specialty 
Insurance Ltd. (”Endurance”), (WAOIC#: 501239), an alien certified reinsurer based in Bermuda.  

The public and all interested and affected parties are invited to submit written comments and responses on or 
before March 14, 2025. The commissioner will not take final action on this application until at least 30 days 
from the date of this posting, as required by WAC 284-13-539(2)(a) 

The purpose of comments and response is to gather information and provide interested and affected parties 
with an opportunity to present statements to the commissioner concerning Endurance’s application. 

Please address all comments to: 

Office of the Insurance Commissioner 
Attention: Jason Carr, Company Licensing and Compliance Manager 
Company Supervision Division - Company Licensing Unit 
PO Box 40255 
Olympia, WA 98504-0255 

 
Questions or comments can also be received through the Company Licensing and Compliance Unit’s general 
telephone number at 360-725-7219 or by emailing CLC@oic.wa.gov. 
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